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A Note from Mary  

This is the  September Issue of the State Newsletter to keep you 

informed of the State Officer Activities. 

• The State Officers met  on Wednesday, August 23  reviewed 

fundraising ideas, upcoming retreat, our revamped website  

and changes to our by laws.  

• We plan to sell Holy Water Bottles at the Mid-Year Meeting 

and Annual Convention.  Thanks To Susan Mason for the 

idea.   

• Our  website has improved thanks to our State Secretary, 

Madeline McGuire.  Check it out  https://

www.costateladies.org/ 

• Susan Mason and I met on August 12 to create the mission 

statement and review/amend our bylaws.  We have 

recommended changes that are being review by our State 

Board Rosalyn Klasinski and Madeline McGuire.  Then we 

will need to vote on the proposed changes either at the 2024 

business meeting or my special email vote.  More to come.   

• As a reminder our priorities are: updating by-laws; creating a 

mission statement; auxiliary health and communication and 

events that enhance our spirituality and friendship.  In 

addition, we have years of collected inventory in storage that 

needs attention.    

• We have installed new officers at Daughters of Scholastica 

and Ladies of the Forest Auxiliaries.  We have enjoyed 

attending your auxiliary meetings.  We’d love to attend more , 

contact me and I’ll add your meeting to the calendar! 

Your Sister In Christ,  Mary 
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Upcoming Events!    

Ladies Retreat— October 7 2023—

date to come.  Shrine of the Stations of 

the Cross, San Luis Co (check out the 

photo section of our website and see 

shots from Our Lady of the Pines visit 

to the Shrine of the Stations of the 

Cross.  ALL ARE WELCOME! 

The 2023 Audit is complete!  Thank 

you to Liane Martinez (PSP), Madeline 

McGuire (State Secretary) and Conne 

Chaffins (previous Treasurer Ladies of 

the Forest).  The committee found the 

books to be in good order.   

Advent Program at the Knights Mid-

Year Meeting— Saturday Dec 2.  

Please save the date! 

 

Congratulations to the 

new Daughters of 

Scholastica Officers!    

O U R  M O N T H  O F  S E P T E M B E R  S A I N T :  S T  V I N C E N T  
D E  P A U L  F E A S T  D A Y :  S E P T M E B E R  2 7  

Contact us: costateladies@gmail.com  or call Mary Staples at 847-903-1017 

Saint Vincent de Paul was an Occitan Catholic 
Priest who dedicated himself to serving 
the poor. 

In 1622 Vincent was appointed a chaplain to the 

galley. After working for some time in Paris 

among imprisoned galley slaves, he returned to 

be the superior of what is now known as 

the Congregation of the Mission, or the 

"Vincentians" (in France known as "Lazaristes"), 

which he co-founded. 

He was renowned for his compassion, humility, 

and generosity. Vincent  was canonized in 1737 

and is venerated as a Saint in both the Catholic 

Church  and the Anglican Church. 

Patron Saint of    

Charities; horses; hospitals; leprosy; lost arti-

cles; Madagascar; prisoners; Richmond, Virgin-

ia; spiritual help; Saint Vincent de Paul Socie-

ties; Sacred Heart Cathedral Preparatory; Vin-

centian Service Corps; volunteers 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Charities
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Charities
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Horse

